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GOVERNOR, AND OTHERS CONCERNED
SUBJECT g FIRST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PRODUCTIVITY AND

INNOVATION, TO BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 26-27, 2015 AT DAP
CONFERENCE CENTER, TAGAYTAY CITY

The Development Academy of the Philippines, in cooperation with The Asian
Productivity Organization, will spearhead the conduct of the First International Conference
on Productivity and Innovation, to be held on November 26-27, 2015 at the Development
Academy of the Philippines Conference Center (DAPCC), Barangay Sungay East, Tagaytay
City, with the theme, “Achieving Excellence: Unlocking the Potential for Limitless
Possibilities.”

The conference aims to develop a culture of excellence amongst public and private
sector organizations, with a focus on productivity and innovation. It is also an opportunity to
recognize commendable practices of public sector organizations by way of the Philippines’
Government Best Practice Competition (GBPC) 2015. Local winning entries may vie for the
4" International Best Practice Competition (IBPC). Some 300 local and international experts
from public and private sector organizations from the Philippines and countries from Asia
and the Pacific are expected to attend said conference, who will showcase best practices
and current trends in promoting better governance.

In this connection, all Local Chief Executives are encouraged to attend the said
conference. The payment of registration fee of PhP 10,000.00 per participant (inclusive of
one [1] set of conference kit, conference meals, welcome dinner, closing dinner and one
night accommodation), transportation and other incidental expenses may be charged
against their respective local funds, subject to the availability of funds and the usual
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

For further details, Ms. Melani G. Mercader, Project Manager, can be reached
through Telephone Numbers (02) 631-2156 or 631-0921 to 30 local 135, or through email
address: mercaderm@dap.edu.ph.

All DILG Regional Directors and the ARMM Regional Governor are directed to cause
the widest dissemination of this Memorandum Circular to the LGUs within their respective
areas of jurisdiction.
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